Mayor, Council and Clerk of the Municipality of South Huron

We have taken the time to review the Agenda for the meeting on Monday July 13th and have observed the Delegation from the World Animal Protection and Zoo check. We would like to be afforded the opportunity to communicate with them during there delegation and or be present for the Delegation. We have had the time to review their observations of the situation and would like to point out that we have answers and responses for many of there questions and concerns as well. It is important to us that Council and the community know that the Delegation we put forth was only the beginnings of the planning process and communication that we hope to have in regard to this exemption once completed. There are many assumptions in the report based on the little information that was provided. Given the opportunity to speak with the representative we know many of there points and or questions could be addressed. We feel this is a fair request. As a delegation against our request that we have not been afforded the opportunity to answer or correct would not be aiding in an informative decision based on facts.

Again, please feel free to share our contact information previously provided to anyone that is seeking information, has questions, concerns, or suggestions.

Thank-you

Destiny & Brandon